
 

 

        Date: December 12, 2024 

To, 

Dept of Corporate Services The Listing Department 
BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Dalal Street, Fort, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai 400 001 (Maharashtra) Mumbai 400 051 (Maharashtra) 
Corp.relations@bseindia.com Takeover@nse.co.in 
Scrip Code: 544140 Trading Symbol: GOPAL 

 
Subject: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulation 2015, as amended from time to time, this is to inform you all that a significant fire accident 
took place at one of our production unit situated at PLOT NO. G2322-23-24, GIDC METODA TAL. -LODHIKA, 
RAJKOT, Gujarat, India, 360021 today i.e. on December 12, 2024 around 2:45 PM. The reason of the fire 
is yet to be ascertained. At present, the fire is still ongoing despite the immediate response of our internal 
firefighting team, as well as the presence of the local fire department, which is actively working to control 
the same and to ensure the safety of all personnel and mitigate further damage. 
 
We would like to inform you that there have been no casualties or injuries to our personnel due to this 
unfortunate event. The exact cause of the fire is currently under investigation, and we are cooperating 
fully with the concerned authorities. 
 
Further, we clarify that, the company has adequate insurance coverage and have already informed the 
insurance company about the incident. The company is in process of ascertaining the actual loss caused 
due to the fire. Company is taking steps to ensure normal operation at the plant at the earliest.  
Any further development related to this incident will be intimated within due time. This is for your 
information and record. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
For, GOPAL SNACKS LIMITED  

 
CS Mayur Gangani  
Company Secretary and Compliance officer  
Membership No. F9980 
 


